

27th March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Firstly, thank you all for your generosity in supporting Comic Relief last week. The school raised £315 through non-uniform and cake sales.

This week is Easter themed. On Friday, at a slightly earlier time of 2.15 p.m., we will be holding a community Easter church service with Year 2 leading. Over the week each class will be involved in an Easter egg hunt which has been kindly funded and supported by the PTFA; thank you.

'1st Leasingham Scout Group meet in our school hall on Thursday evenings during term time. Beavers (6 to 8 years old), Cubs (8 to 10 1/2 years old) and Scouts (10 1/2 to 14 years old). Contact their Group Scout Leader Nigel.Savill@lincolnshirescouts.org.uk for more details and to arrange a taster visit for when we return from the Easter break. It's a great environment for your child to have fun and learn new skills.'

After Easter, we will be carrying out a 'School Fundraiser' linked to recycling unwanted clothes, shoes and accessories. The collection day will be Friday 21st April please see below for more details.

Mrs Coote is now back in school full-time and spending more time leading Norwich Class ably assisted by Mrs Wilkins (who has done an amazing job in Year 5 since September in Mrs Coote's absence). This will continue after Easter with the children transitioning full-time to Mrs Coote next half term.

We would like to share the wonderful, exciting news that Mrs Curt, has given birth to a boy, Henry; all are well and enjoying this very special time.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson







